


Application no 2018 /3222/P
Please refuse this application.

It seems as if the owners wish to take away a 4 bedroom house and replace it with a
swimming pool.

The Mews entrance is very restricted at this entrance and if such a development is allowed it
will prevent access to this Mews for residents and
Emergency vehicles. It should be refused on health and safety issues alone.

The noise of proposed air conditioning units is also a health and safety issue.
The will be heard throughout the mews - simply because someone wants a swimming pool in

a very confined area. Danger of legionnaires disease from air conditioning units.

Please confirm receipt of this.

Sent from my iPhone
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